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Could there be any more callous decision then to build an accommodation building on the
side of Mt Washington?, | don't believe so,

Anyone who approves such an idea must not understand the absolute beauty and uniqueness
of this wonderful place, are there no other choices for storage of Pullman Cars?, has everyone
lost the understanding of what this place is all about?, it's not about tourism or making
money, these areas of our state must be preserved as they are for future generations, what's
next a Mcdonalds or Burger King on the alpine tundra?

Lets get it together Sen Bradley and stop this before it gets out of hand, have you seen how
the rest of our country has turned into one strip mall after another, please stop the
encroachment of steel and concrete on Mt Washington.

Andrew J Fraser
Ossipee, NH



